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NOTICE TO AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS

		
The planning for the 2019-2020 Annual Action Plan for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnership (HOME) Programs will begin in July.
The 2019-20 allocation will be available October 1, 2019.

Non profit and community organizations may request
funding for Construction projects which show support of the current North Heights and Barrio neighborhood plans these construction projects must comply with HUD Section 3 Mandate. Guidance on neighborhood plans and section 3 can be found at:
https://amarillo.gov/departments/planning-and-development-services/planning/adopted-plans-policies
https://www.hud.gov/section3

http://comdev.amarillo.gov/programs/apply-for-funding
All projects must benefit low and moderate income persons.

Non profit and community organizations that are requesting funding for CDBG Public Services must be show how they will benefit the homeless population and be geared towards ending homelessness.

You may obtain an   application   package   and   general information from the Community Development Office, Simms Municipal building at 808 S. Buchanan St.
Applications will be available on the City of Amarillo web page on July 1, 2019.

The Application Deadline is
Wednesday, July 31st 2019. At 2 p.m. CST.

The Community Development staff will conduct a
GRANT APPLICATION WORKSHOP to help agencies understand the application process.
The workshop will focus on eligible activities, policies and procedures, and what makes an effective application.
Application forms will also be available at the workshop.
Grant Application Workshop will be held:
Monday July 15th, 2019 at
2:00 pm Simms Municipal building RM 275
For More Information Call 378-3098 or Email vanessa.robinson@amarillo.gov

Simms Municipal Building is accessible to individuals with disabilities
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